
 

 

 

NOTICE OF AWARD 
 
 
MS. MARY ANN S. TAN 
Authorized Representative 
Tanjer Enterprises 
Unit 1104 Tower B  
Antel Seaview Towers Condominium 
Roxas Blvd., Pasay City 
 
Dear Ms. Tan:  
 
We are pleased to notify you that your proposal for 200 pcs. Wooden Swivel USB for 
PHITEX 2021 in the amount of Fifty-Two Thousand Eight Hundred Eighty Pesos Only 
(Php52,880.00), inclusive of all applicable taxes, is hereby accepted. You may now 
proceed to coordinate with the Project Officer, Ms. Monina Valdez, through mobile 
no. 09171226581 or e-mail address monina_valdez@tpb.gov.ph with regards to the 
delivery.  
 
We shall notify you once the Purchase Order and the Notice to Proceed are ready for 
issuance. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
MARIA ANTHONETTE C. VELASCO-ALLONES  
Chief Operating Officer 
Date:  
 
 
Conforme: 
 
 
________________________ 
Tanjer Enterprises 
Date:  
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